September 21, 2020

Dear Parents,

Welcome to the 2020/2021 school year.  We will begin our on-site classes on September 21, 2020. My name is Mrs. I. J. Gee-Waithaka and I will be your child’s in-person teacher this year.  I will see your child 2-3 times weekly on site from the hours of 8:30-2:00.
This school year promises to be like no other, one for the records.  It will be challenging in many ways.  However, in spite of the many challenges this year may present, I remain optimistic and moreover, I feel up to the challenge.  Although faced with different circumstances, standards based instruction will continue to be implemented.  Likewise, students will be expected to do their very best.  As parents, I welcome and thank you for your support in advance.  

Lastly, I believe that we will have a good year. Let’s get ready to put our best foot forward and make it happen.  I look forward to working with you all this year.  Thank you.
Sincerely,
Mrs. I. J. Gee-Waithaka
Teacher of 2/3-232 G&T

Supplies (2/3-232G&T)
This year, I will supply all in-class supplies.  Uniforms are still required (white tops/dark blue bottoms, and of course, a mask).  You will be responsible for this and for supplies needed at home.  Your child may bring personal supplies for personal use as needed such as boxes of tissues, sanitizer, extra masks, hand soap, etc.  Thank you.
At Home Supplies (2/3-232G&T)

Composition Notebooks (2, Remote and Spare)

Ruler

Pencils/Pens






Dictionary

Crayons/Markers/Colored Pencils



Folders

Highlighters/Dry Erase Markers



Loose-leaf Paper

Erasers







Sharpener
